
Overland Pass Energy, LLC 
A wholly owned subsidiary of National Renewable Solutions, LLC 
11100 Wayzata Blvd. Suite 450  
Minnetonka, Minnesota 55305  

September 9th, 2024 

To; 

Colorado Parks and Wildlife 
6060 Broadway 
Denver, CO 80216 

To Mr. Leslie, 

Thank you for providing comments to the Sedgwick County Planning & Zoning Department 
regarding the Overland Pass Energy East (“OPE”) utility-scale wind system application. We 
appreciate your diligence in reviewing the material and your continued engagement with OPE. 

OPE acknowledges the comments in the letter provided and is committed to continuing 
coordination with CPW regarding the recommendations provided. OPE has been consulting with 
CPW since March 2022 and will continue to do so as the project progresses and additional surveys 
and reports are finalized.  

Please reach out with further questions. 

Sincerely,  

Chase Marston 

Project Developer 
Overland Pass Energy, LLC 
125 Cedar St - Unit 5 
Julesburg, CO 80737 
cmarston@natrs.com  
(651) 448-7018
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